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Re Gates for the Rugby Championship 

Darryl Bath (past member of RCFTL) is looking for assistance with the gates on June long weekend - 11 & 12th. 
They will donate 10% of the gate takings. 

It is 2 gates they need manned Scully & Chillingworth - if we are not able to man both, perhaps we can get enough 
people to assist with at least one. 

3 hour shifts from 7.30am to 5.30pm - 4 people required for each slot per day (if we man 2 gates) 

Saturday & Sunday 

7.30 - 10.30 

10.30 - 2.30 

2.30 - 5.30 

 

Please contact Marina on 0403 759 148 (text or ring) if you can assist by this Friday, 3rd June midday. 
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Marina’s 2 cents worth 

 

 

Quote of the week: 
If you want to live a happy life, tie it to a goal. Not to people or things.  
-Albert Einstein 
 

Joke of the Week: 
How much did the pirate pay for ear piercings? 

A buck-an-ear (buccaneer) 

 

Please RSVP to Changeover asap, once you have paid, please let Sue O’Connor know. It 

will be a very fun, social night, celebrating the crazy year we just survived!  
 

The club was packed this week, so great to see you all there, braving the winter chill in support of our RYLArians, 

we are definitely back into the swing of normal meetings now. 

 

How great were this year’s RYLArians! A fantastic way to present their week of RYLA. Hopefully we will see a few of 

them back as guest speakers or potential members. 

 

Heramb spoke to us about his NYSF and Public Speaking experience – both very rewarding and valuable to his future. 

Heramb was presented with a $350 JB-Hifi Tech Voucher for being a finalist at District Conference Public speaking. 

 

I’m off to Sydney – see you all next week! 

Marina 

 

 

 

 
               

 

 



 

Our Rylarians return 
Luke Massey introduced some of this year’s Rylarians after their Lake Keepit experience. Each of them reported back 
on their experience with confidence and enthusiasm. A credit to themselves, their families and Rotary and 
particularly our club. Congrats Louise and supporters. 

               
    Luke Massey Leaders Leader                   Makenzie Bamford 

                   
       Cameron Scott                             Jermain Walford 

               
         Ben Watts                   Hannah Woods                  Bev Fletcher giving the                 

                                                 Vote of thanks 

 



 

 
Changeover Dinner 

Please find below your invitation for our Changeover on 18th June.  

Our club has subsidised the meal cost to ensure a wonderful meal.  
Hope that everyone and their partners can make it along to this very special night. Please 
RSVP to me or at a meeting by 8th June.  

Kind Regards,  
Sue O’Connor  
Secretary  
0427270358 

 

 

 

 
 



 

Fun Stuff  
 Getting a Hairdryer Through Customs 

An attractive young woman on a flight from Ireland asked the Priest beside her, 'Father, may I ask 
a favor?' 

'Of course child.  What may I do for you?' 

'Well, I bought my mother an expensive hair dryer for her birthday.  It is unopened but well over 
the Customs limits and I'm afraid they'll confiscate it.  Is there any way you could carry it through 
customs for me?  Hide it under your robes perhaps?' 

'I would love to help you, dear, but I must warn you, I will not lie.' 

'With your honest face, Father, no one will question you.' 

When they got to Customs, she let the priest go first.  The official asked, 'Father, do you have 
anything to declare?' 

'From the top of my head down to my waist I have nothing to declare.' 

The official thought this answer strange, so asked, 'And what do you have to declare from your 
waist to the floor?' 

'I have a marvelous instrument designed to be used on a woman, but which is, to date, unused.' 

Roaring with laughter, the official said, 'Go ahead, Father.  Next please!' 

                     

                       

              

          



 

         

                 
                                                            

               

 
 

 
 

                       



 

 
 

       
 
   
 
 
 
                  

Rotary Events Calendar Date 

 
  
 Changeover 

   
  
 18th June 
 

 

Social Calendar 
 

Date 

• Post Office Raffles Social Night 

 

3rd Friday of the Month 
 

 

Tamworth First Light Website - https://www.tamworthfirstlight.org.au/ 

Our Club Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/tamworthfirstlightrotary/ 

District and Club Database - https://www.dacdb.com/ 

District 9650 Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/RotaryDistrict9650  

Rotary District 9650 - Technology Committee Chairman and Webmaster 
Ph 0413777114 
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The Object of Rotary 

 

The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of worthy enterprise and, in particular, to 

encourage and foster:  

 

• FIRST. The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;  

• SECOND. High ethical standards in business and professions; the recognition of the worthiness of all useful 

occupations; and the dignifying of each Rotarian's occupation as an opportunity to serve society.  

• THIRD. The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian's personal, business, and community life.  

• FOURTH. The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, and peace through a world fellowship of 

business and professional persons united in the ideal of service. 

 

 Tamworth - First Light 

 Meets each Wednesday 

 6:30 for 7:00 am  

   West League Club  

 Chillingworth Room 

 Phillip Street 

 South Tamworth 

 

Club Officers and contact details 
 

President — Marina Hearne 
 

Secretary — Sue O'Connor 
 

Treasurer – Michael Smith 

 

 

Other Clubs meet: 

Monday PM – Tamworth West 

Tuesday PM – Tamworth 

Wednesday PM - Calala 

Friday AM - Sunrise 

 

 

Seven Areas of Focus 

 

 

Rotary Grace 

O Lord and giver of all good 

We thank Thee for our daily food 

May Rotary Friends and Rotary ways 

Help us to serve Thee all our days 

 

 

  The Four-Way Test 

  of the things we think, say or do 

 

1. Is it the TRUTH? 

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3. Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4. Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned? 
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Now you have read the roster, make sure you read the rest of the bulletin!! Marina 😊 

 8th June 18th June 22nd June 

Topic 

Location 

Dolly Parton 

Imagination Library 

Project (West) 

Changeover  TBE 

Guest speaker  Kelly Makepeace   

Sergeant Barry Biffin  TBA 

Corporals 

(fortnightly) 

Richard Hardwick 

Steve Hawkins 
 

Steve Martin 

Stephen Massey 

Meeter & Greeter Elizabeth Gill  Louise Mathews 

Door Team 
    Val Hellmann 

   Bruce Hemmett 
 

Dennis Maunder  

Sue O’Connor 

President Assist Philip Knight  Terry Robinson 

Visitor Assist Steve Martin  Brodie Shields 

Welcome Peter Johnston  Peter Ryan 

Bulletin Notes & 

Introduction 
Brian Logan  Philip Penman 

Vote of Thanks Peter Leonard  John Rouvray 

 

POST OFFICE RAFFLE – FRIDAYS - 6:00 – 7:00PM 

10th June 17th June 24th June 1ST July 

Steve Martin 
 Stephen Massey 

Stephen Massey 
Louise Mathews 

Louise Mathews 
Peter Leonard 

Peter Leonard 
Sue O’Connor 

 

 

Members Birthdays Tom Hellmann 13th June 

Partners Birthdays Leonie Bell 11th June 

Anniversaries  

Club Induction David Hinwood 25 Years 

 

Attendance 76% 

Make-Ups  

Visiting Rotarians Hugh Raadgever (Coonabarabran) 

Visitors 
Jane Bradford, Tobi-Lee Couch, Hyrahm (NYSF)  + RYLA Guests 
 

Heads & Tails  

Raffle  


